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Dear parent/carers,

       As part of our Understanding the World topic this term we are looking at our local area and investigating the seasons, the Reception Classes will be visiting Highams Park Lake on Tuesday 29th November.

RHW will be going in the morning, leaving school at 9.15am and returning by 11.00am.
RCG/JL will be going in the afternoon, leaving school at 1.15pm and returning by 3.00pm. 
The children will need to bring their wellington boots and a rain mac or a suitable jacket. 

If you are able to help please speak to your child’s teacher and don’t forget you will need wellies too.

                  Many thanks,

                         Reception Team. 

